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Coastal Villages Region Fund Kicks Off $1.5 Million People Propel® Program 
 
ANCHORAGE, AK – Coastal Villages Region Fund (CVRF) kicked off the tenth round of its popular 
People Propel® program this past month following the Board of Directors’ approval of the $1.5 
million budget for this year’s program. 
 
Since opening on March 15th, 120 applicants have been approved for the tenth round of People 
Propel®, leaving roughly $1 million left in the program’s budget for the remainder of the year. 
The application period will close when the budget has been expended. Residents can apply at 
http://www.coastalvillages.org/community-benefit-services/people-propel.  
 
The People Propel® program helps residents of CVRF communities purchase equipment at a 
significant discount by developing vendor relationships that help residents get competitive 
prices and subsidizing 30 percent of the total purchase cost. Since the program was first 
introduced in 2013, CVRF’s People Propel® program has helped 2,577 people purchase $22.8 
million worth of boats, motors, ATVs, snow machines, fishing and safety gear, heating systems, 
small buildings, appliances, and other approved items. 
 
“Since the program first started, the product list has grown from boats, motors, fishing and 
safety gear to other products that are essential to people in our communities,” said CVRF 
Program Coordinator, Florence Kargi. “They are the ones who continue a traditional lifestyle by 
gathering food from the land in a more safe and efficient way. This program is more than just a 
subsidy, it really does help the people in our communities.” 
 
Each year CVRF works with over 50 vendors and helps connect applicants with dealerships 
offering competitive prices, saving residents money and supporting economic activity in the 
region. 
 
“People Propel® has helped me save money and I am thankful for the motor, net, boat and 
four-wheeler I was able to purchase through the program,” said Carlotta Evan of Tuntutuliak. 
“People Propel® is very helpful, not only financially, but also for subsistence. The items I 
purchased through this program have helped gather subsistence food for my family.” 
 
For more information about the People Propel® program, residents can visit 
www.coastalvillages.org or call the People Propel® hotline at 1-888-983-7155. 
 

### 



Coastal Villages Region Fund (CVRF) uses Bering Sea fishing rights granted to it by the 
Community Development Quota (CDQ) program to foster sustainable and diversified local 
economies in western Alaska. CVRF is organized as a 501(c)(4) Alaska non-profit corporation 
and operates in 20 member communities located along the west coast of Alaska, from 
Scammon Bay to Platinum. CVRF generates the money to fund its programs by harvesting fish in 
the Bering Sea with its own fleet of vessels. 
 
CVRF is dedicated to creating sensible, tangible, and long-term economic development 
opportunities that generate hope for the more than 9,500 residents of its communities. It is 
governed by a Board of Directors consisting of one member democratically elected from each 
community. CVRF is the largest Alaskan-owned seafood company in history and the first CDQ 
group to own and control the vessels that harvest the vast majority of its CDQ allocations. 
For more information, visit www.CoastalVillages.org and 
www.facebook.com/CoastalVillagesRegionFund. 
 
 


